THE MUSEUM OF THE UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA

June 6, 1930

Dear Prof. Steindorff:

I am happy to be able to tell you that during a rearrangement of collections in the Museum we came across a batch of notes, plans, etc. from our expedition to Nubia. Among these I found one package marked "Anibeh XX Dynasty Graves, 1910" which contains notes made by Mr. Woolley in the field. There is also a plan showing the position of the graves in the Anibeh cemetery.

I hope that this is the material for which you have so patiently waited for the past two or three years. If it is, please let me know and I shall send it on to you at once.

> Jane M. M. Hugh Sincerely yours

Prof. Georg Steindorff Fritzscheftr. 10 Leipzig, Germany